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City of Perrysburg Closing All Public Restrooms  

The Governor’s Office of the State of Ohio is urging all Ohioans to take actions to help minimize the 
spread of COVID-19.   The City is actively limiting the exposure of the virus to City employees (in-person 
contact and material contact).  As such, the City is closing all public restrooms at City parks and in 
Downtown Perrysburg.  Trash pick-up at City parks and in Downtown Perrysburg will continue. This will 
go into effect at 4:30 p.m. on March 18.   

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate the community’s continued cooperation and 
patience as we all work together to help minimize the spread of the virus. 

 


